From: Darnell, Brooke

Sent: Wednesday, August 15, 2018 2:11 PM

To: Glenn, Marty < Marty. Glenn@gallatin.kyschools.us>

Subject: Re: board agenda

Hello,

My Name is Brooke Darnell I am the FFA Advisor. I would like to get a trip request to go to the Ky State Fair on August 24th at the Kentucky Expo Center in Louisville, Ky. This trip would allow the students to get the opportunity to met people from around the state. It allows them to learn about the different commodities that are grown around the state. It is a great learning experience for the students to get to go to.

Brooke Darnell Gallatin County High School Agriculture Teacher and FFA Advisor